
 

September 25, 2025 
 
TO:  Interested Parties including Bidding Contractors 
PROJECT: Parking Lot and Apron Rehabilitation: Santa Maria Public Airport 
SUBJECT: Bid / Project Status 
FROM:  John A. Smith, Tartaglia Engineering 
 
During a recent meeting at the Santa Maria Public Airport the decision was made to REJECT ALL BIDS 
received for the Parking Lot and Apron Rehabilitation Project. The timing of this effort has proved to be 
challenging in weather, time of year, and in coordination with other activities at the airport. Additionally, 
the possibility for some changes in scope of work have materialized. It is the intention of the Airport 
District to re-package and re-bid the work in early spring, 2026. 
 
On behalf of the Santa Maria Public Airport District, thank you for your interest in the project and in your 
continuing interest in providing service to the Airport.   
 
 
 

John A. Smith 
John A. Smith, PE 
Project Engineer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


